
 
Dear   Student   and   Parents   of   the   Class   of   2024,   
 
The   start   of   high   school   will   be   here   before   you   know   it   and   we   cannot   wait   to   meet   you!    We   are  
excited   to   invite   you   to   our   first   virtual   program   for   incoming   freshmen:     A   Snapshot   of   Integrated  
Career   Services.   
 
We   look   forward   to   seeing   students   and   parents   for   a   brief   virtual   meeting   so   that   we   can   highlight  
our   Integrated   Career   Services   (ICS)   at   Maine   South.    These   services   aim   to   give   each   student   a  
variety   of   experiences   that   will   allow   them   to   confidently   pursue   the   post-secondary   path   that   aligns  
with   their   interests   and   skills.    For   freshmen,   this   means   exploring   their   personal   interests   and  
aptitudes.    We   will   introduce   you   to   YouScience,   an   excellent   tool   to   help   guide   you   through   this  
journey.   
 
We   are   offering   six   virtual   sessions   for   your   convenience.    We   strongly   encourage   you   to  
participate   in   one   session   for   your   assigned   student   services   team   so   that   you   can   meet   our   ICS  
team   and   your   Assistant   Principal   for   Student   Supports   who   will   serve   as   your   team   leader   this   year.   
 
Team   Black   is   all   students   with   last   names   A   -   G   
Team   Red   is   all   students   with   last   names   H   -   O   
Team   White   is   all   students   with   last   names   P   -   Z   
 
One   week   before   the   virtual   events,   a   link   for   each   session   will   be   shared   via   email.    The   session  
will   last   approximately   30   minutes.    Please   mark   your   calendar   now   and   watch   for   a   reminder  
message   the   week   of   July   6th.    We   look   forward   to   sharing   our   Integrated   Career   Services   with   your  
family!   
 
TEAM   BLACK :    Monday   July   13th,   5:00   p.m.    or    7:00   p.m.  
 
TEAM   RED :    Tuesday   July   14th,   5:00   p.m.    or    7:00   p.m.  
 
TEAM   WHITE :    Wednesday   July   15th,   5:00   p.m.    or    7:00   p.m.   
 
Thank   you!  

Melissa   Pikul,   Ed.D.  
Associate   Principal   for   Student   &   Family   Services  

Jen   Korbar,   Team   Black  
Assistant   Principal   for   Student   Supports  

Robyn   Moreth  
Career   &   College   Admissions   Specialist  

Kyleen   Coia,   Team   Red  
Assistant   Principal   for   Student   Supports  

Laura   Wilkens  
Career    Coordinator  

Drew   Eder,   Team   White  
Assistant   Principal   for   Student   Supports  

 


